
From: Gallagher, June
To: Chambers, Michelle
Subject: FW: For the Dec. 14 meeting
Date: December 10, 2020 3:38:24 PM

 
 
June Gallagher, B.A., Dipl. M.A.
Municipal Clerk                                                                            
Legislative Services Department 
Municipality of Clarington                                                               
40 Temperance Street, Bowmanville ON L1C 3A6 
905-623-3379 ext. 2102 | 1-800-563-1195
www.clarington.net
 
From: Mary Anne Keith <maryk_53@hotmail.ca> 
Sent: Thursday, December 10, 2020 2:11 PM
To: Gallagher, June <JGallagher@clarington.net>
Subject: For the Dec. 14 meeting
 

EXTERNAL

As long time rural residents and tax payers  in Clarington, We support a motion to recommence
the work being done on the review of environmentally protected lands (EP) in rural Clarington.

We support Official Plan mapping that is limited to provincially required EP land.

We support full and comprehensive notification to property owners to ensure transparency and
accountability.
 
We are very concerned regarding this matter and expect our elected officials to listen to property
owners wishes and advice us with proper notifications in a timely matter.
 
Brian and Mary Anne Keith
2679 Taunton Road
Bowmanville
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